
 
 

 
February 26, 2019 

 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 

 
By Order of His Honor, Mayor Marc C. McGovern, acting in accordance with 

Chapter I, Section 3.3, of the Rules of the School Committee, the Roundtable 

Meeting between the City Council and the School Committee that was cancelled 

due to inclement weather, has been rescheduled to Wednesday, March 13, 2019, 

at 5:30 p.m., in the Sullivan Chamber, Cambridge City Hall, 795 Massachusetts 

Avenue, Cambridge, for the purpose of beginning preliminary discussions on the 

FY 20 School Department budget.  It is anticipated this meeting will end no later 

than 7:30 p.m. 

 
Dosha E. Beard 

Executive Secretary to the School Committee 
 

c:   School Committee Members 
Superintendent 

     Administration 
 City Clerk 
 Principals 
 Family Liaisons 
 Student Representatives, CRLS 
  
 
Note:  Per the Rules of the School Committee, this meeting will be televised, no votes will 
be taken and there will not be public comment. 
 
Posted on 2/26/19 11:15 A.M. 



 


